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Public notice of application 

concerning resource consent  
Ōpōtiki District Council has received an 

application from Te Pou Oranga O 

Whakatōhea for the following resource 

consent referenced: RC2024-31. 

Project Description: Establish and operate a 

Residential Care Facility, including ancillary 

office and support facilities. The facility will 

provide accommodation for up to eight 

residents while they receive support prior to, or 

after, attending an off-site drug rehabilitation 

program.  

Site Address: 19A Baird Road, Ōpōtiki 

Legal Description: Lot 2 DP 8225 

A full copy of the public notice and application, 

including the Assessment of Environmental 

Effects, is available on the council’s website 

www.odc.govt.nz 

You may make a submission by sending a 

written or electronic submission to Ōpōtiki 

District Council, PO Box 44 Ōpōtiki 3162, or by 

email to info@odc.govt.nz. The submission 

must be in accordance with form 13. Copies of 

this form are available from Ōpōtiki District 

Council and are on their website.  

Submissions close at 5.00pm on 22 August 

2024  

You must serve a copy of your submission on 

the applicant, whose address for service is 

tim@fergussonplanning.co.nz or 41 Goulstone 

Road, Whakatane 3120, as soon as reasonably 

practicable after serving your submission on 

Ōpōtiki District Council.  

Stace Lewer 

Chief Executive 

108 St John Street | PO Box 44 | Ōpōtiki 3162 | NZ 
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